August 11, 2020

Dear Families and Friends,

I am happy to let you know that we are once again Covid-19 Free here at Mullen Home! The part time employee has been cleared to return to work. There have been no other employees or staff with suspicion or confirmed cases of Covid-19 here at the Home. Praise God!

We have a couple more updates:

- We will resume the Family Visits next Monday, August 17 at the Home. Please call Sr. Mary William 48 hours in advance for scheduling visits for both 1<sup>st</sup> floor Residents and Apartment Residents. Please contact Sr. Caroline 48 hours in advance for 2<sup>nd</sup> floor Residents.
- 2. We have temporarily hired a beautician for the Residents' hair which includes cuts, styles, permanents, etc. Pat will start here as the beautician on Wednesday, August 26. She will be working part time on Wednesdays and Fridays. We will be scheduling the appointments based on the Residents' individual needs. We also will require Residents to wear masks during the haircuts while keeping in mind 6-foot social distancing.

Thank you all for your continued prayers and support!

God bless you,

Mother Mercy. L.s.p.